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The attendance for Year 11 on learning Review Day was 74 %. 

Thank you to the 50 parents who responded to our questionnaire. 

 

 

Thank you to all parents/carers for attending Learning Review day. The day was well attended and 
we thank you for your continued support and feedback.  

 (Please tick.) Strongly 
agree Agree Disagree Strongly 

disagree 
n/a 

1  My child enjoys school 11 34 5   
2  The school keeps my child safe 35 15    
3  The school informs me about my child’s 

progress 19 30 1   

4  My child is making enough progress at this 
school 17 30 3   

5  The teaching is good at this school 19 30  1  
6  The school helps me to support my child’s 

learning 18 30 2   

7  The school makes sure that my child is 
well prepared for the future (for example, 
changing year group, changing school, and 
for children who are finishing school) 

19 29 2  

 

8  The school meets my child’s particular 
needs 20 28 2   

9  The school deals effectively with 
unacceptable behaviour 17 30 3   

10 The school takes account of my 
suggestions and concerns  13 31 3  

 
3 

11 Overall, I am happy with my child’s 
experience at this school 24 24 2   

12 My child’s attendance at school is 
important 36 14    

13 The school values good attendance and 
punctuality 36 14    

14 The school promotes good attendance and 
punctuality 36 14    

15 • One parent raised concern in the comments section about the 2 sets of 
assessments being held this term for year 11.  

• One parent raised concerns that toilets are not available to pupils at lunch and 
break times.  

 



Broughton Hall Catholic High School 
 

Parental Feedback Year 11 Learning Review Day – Thursday 15th November, 2018 
 

School response:  

• As a school we have found that thorough preparation for the GCSE 
examinations leads to the best outcomes for our pupils. Last year pupils and 
teachers fed back that the December assessments felt ‘too late’ in identifying 
gaps in knowledge. In order to address this we introduced a set of 
assessments in late October allowing pupils feedback from staff and therefore 
more thorough preparation for December’s assessments. The GCSE pupils last 
year also described that those who had started their revision earliest felt most 
prepared, and less stressed about the terminal assessments. We fully support 
our pupils in their preparation for examination and well-being. Many 
resources are available to all pupils in order to support their revision, and any 
pupil feeling the strain of GCSE is encouraged to speak to their Progress Tutor 
or Pastoral Support team. Parents may also find the information available on 
the websites ‘Study Skills’ section on how to support pupils preparing for 
examination useful in supporting their daughter during this important time. 
 

• Pupil toilets are available throughout break and lunch times, although pupils 
are expected to use the facilities in good time to be punctual to lessons. Staff 
are asked to use their discretion in response to a child asking to use the toilet 
during lesson. If your child has a particular need in this regard please speak 
to the year group Support Manager who will be happy to address this matter. 

 


